
EUREKA CITY COUNCIL 
ADMINISTRATIVE CODE ENFORCEMENT ODINANCE 

APRIL 28, 2025 P.M. 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Eureka City Council will hold a Public Hearing to consider the 
adoption of an Administrative Code Enforcement Ordinance. The hearing will take place as 
follows: 
Date: Monday, April 28, 2025 
Time: 6:00 PM 
Location: Eureka City Hall 
Address: 15 North Church Street, Eureka, UT 85628 
The purpose of this hearing is to gather public input regarding the proposed ordinance and its 
potential impact on enforcement procedures within Eureka City. The draft ordinance will be 
available for review at the Eureka City Hall prior to the hearing. 
The microphones were not used properly. Notes transcribed primarily by using Recorder’s 
handwritten notes. 
 
ROLL CALL 
Mayor – Toni Dever  
Council Member – Greg Evans 
Council Member – Travis Haynes 
Council Member – Tom Nedreberg 
Council Member – Scott Pugh 
Council Member – Jeremy Snell 
City Recorder – Patricia Bigler 
 
OTHERS IN ATTENDANCE 
No one in attendance 
 
Mayor Dever opened the meeting by reading the public hearing notice. Council Member Pugh 
shared that he had received verbal feedback, emphasizing that the top priorities were addressing 
dogs running at large and junk cars. Council Member Evans remarked that the ordinance seemed 
to blend legal jargon with previous conversations involving Shay. Council Member Snell 
expressed confusion, which was echoed by Recorder Bigler. Council Member Snell speculated 
that the purpose of rescinding the old ordinance was to incorporate desired elements into the new 
ordinance. 
Mayor Dever identified some key changes: 

1. Replace "Hearing Officer" with "Mayor." 
2. Remove section 24-C. 

Council Member Snell posed several questions to the Attorney regarding the Administrative 
Code program. It was noted that the Administrative Code program offered stronger enforcement 
capabilities compared to the existing nuisance ordinance. A revised version of the program was 
distributed, followed by a discussion on the revisions and their necessity. 
 
Adjournment: Council Member Snell moved to close the Public Hearing, seconded by Council 
Member Nedreberg. All in favor and the Public Hearing concluded at 6:32 PM. 


